
To the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors: 

 

I urge you to vote for the draft resolution on Item 4A on your 11-15-2021 agenda. In light of the 

climate crisis facing us it is vitally important to look at the JDF forest practices. Current 

knowledge and science should guide forest practices and management. Timber production should 

not be the highest priority of the JDF. Carbon sequestration, wildlife protection, fire protection 

and clean water should take precedent. Please vote in favor of this draft resolution. 

 

Sincerely, Nancy Harris 

Fort Bragg 

 


